



Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

Dear Parents/Carers,

Y5 Art and Design

In Art and Design this half term, Year 5 will be drawing and sketching with a focus on Antoni Gaudi.

By the end of the half term, the children will have drawn and sketched a special temple.

Due to half of the year 5 cohort taking part in 'We Can Grow', the delivery of art lessons for this year group is slightly different than normal.

- A) The children taking part in 'We Can Grow' this term will complete their Art as a 'block' at the end of the half term.
- B) The children not taking part in 'We Can Grow' this term receive a weekly art lesson.

On **Tuesday 27th September** we will be taking group B children to St Nicholas Church to immerse them in their genre of art and have the opportunity to practise the skills they have learnt by sketching our local church. As Tuesday is PE day, your child should attend school in their PE kit, with a coat. We suggest that your child wears tracksuit bottoms rather than shorts.

If your child has an inhaler, please ensure that they bring this with them also.

Your child should know which group they are in. Group A children will complete the walk later this half term.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher. As always, thank you for your continuous support.

Miss Jackson and Miss Low





